
 

 

 

Working together  

adavies@hornsmill.cheshire.sch.uk 

suehuntbach@btinternet.com  

 

EYFS Newsletter 

December 2023 

Hello! 

We hope you have all had a lovely December so far and are looking forward to the rest of 

festive season ahead. Both Pre-School and Reception children will be performing their 

Christmas plays this week and we are all really looking forward to watching each other’s – 

everyone has worked so super hard! 

 

We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and much happiness for 2024!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
     

 
 

Reception School Places 

Just a reminder that the closing date for 

applying for primary school places is 

Monday 15th January 2024.  

 

The link for the application page is below. 
https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/education-and-
learning/school-admissions/reception-admissions 

 

 

Things to do in the community 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Transition Mondays 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Our recent meet ups on Monday’s have 

involved lots of Christmas fun and 

singing.  We’ve learnt Jingle Bells and 

When Santa got stuck up the Chimney, 

as well as others. Out in the forest we 

have enjoyed playing many class 

games, including ‘what’s the time Mr 

Wolf?’ 

 

 

 

 

 

Independent Skill of the Month 

Pre-School: 

Can your child fasten their shoes? 

Reception: 

Can your child fasten their shoes and 

ensure that they are on the correct feet? 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Reverend Noel has asked me to remind 

families of the Christingle Service on 

Christmas Eve at 4.30pm at St Paul’s 

Church in Helsby. Children will have the 

opportunity to create their own 

‘Christingle’, with others from the 

Helsby community. 
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